
HB 4145 punishes people for complying with restraining orders. As you know, these orders are often 
used as weapons in domestic disputes. Frequently the accused has done nothing wrong but the court 
issues an order based on the unproven testimony of an accuser.  
 
This is bill is in direct violation of legal citizens' 5th Amendment Right of due process. 
 
I urge you not to support any language that allows a person to lose their rights simply because they 
chose NOT to contest one of these orders. It would be unconstitutional, and breach of your Oath of 
Office to vote for ANY bill that denies an individual the right of due process. 
 
Uphold your Oath and the Constitution, and vote no on HB 4145 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jon Grandstaff 
 


